
 
Reception Newsletter 

Friday 7th March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In Literacy this week, we have been recapping the 2 and 3 letters sounds and practised finding 
these sounds within words. We have revised the other tricky words taught so far. We have been 
practising reading words containing two digraphs such as sheep or march etc. All pupils will soon 
be bringing home an information sheet to let you know how well they are doing with phase 2 and 3 
sounds. If anyone is unsure of their child’s next steps please let us know so we can support you. In 
our handwriting sessions, we have been practising forming the capital letters L and T. 
 

                                                                       
                             
 
In Numeracy, we have been exploring objects and introduced the language of length to describe 
them. We made comparisons between short and long objects and learnt that the ‘length’ is the 
distance between two points. You could ask your child to find a collection of short and long objects 
at home and sort them into two sets to compare. 
 

                       
 
 
This week we have been learning about Pancake Day, where celebrating this day comes from and 
what this means. During the week we have created our own pancake pictures with our favourite 
toppings. We wrote a list of ingredients that we would need, then worked together to make our own 
pancakes. We enjoyed talking about our favourite pancake toppings as we ate our pancakes that 
we had made. We also enjoyed celebrating World Book Day this week. The children looked 
amazing in their brilliant costumes and loved talking about the characters that they had come to 
school dressed up as.  
 
We have enjoyed sharing our class reader this week ‘The Three Little Pigs.’ 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



I can tell you how to make a pancake 

with my favourite topping. 

 
Here are some of the words that we have been exploring from our class reader this week. 
 

 
 
This week’s ‘Talking Topic’ is:     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date for your diary: 
 
Tuesday 11th March – RV open door session -2:30-3pm 

 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
The Reception Team           
              


